

The Gardner Family

Ambassadors of Christ to the Ugandan People

Prayer Requests at a Glance

- 1 For Jedidiah, Ali, and Amos to accept Christ as their Savior
- 2 For the Lord to protect our shipping container from theft and water damage

Dear Pastors and Friends,

A lot has happened during the month of July! We received our transitional tourist visas and are now fully prepared to enter Uganda in August. The month of July marked our final presentation meetings with churches. We completed our final meeting half way through the month and have been diligently packing for our departure since then. Our shipping container leaves on August 13th and then we fly out that next week. Please pray that everything will go smoothly with the packing for the container.

When we arrive in Uganda, our first major step will be to start the application for our work permit. This process is on a timeline because we need that permit to enable our shipping container to clear customs. Please pray that we will be able to get the work permit at least 15 days prior to the container arriving.

As we start our ministry in Uganda, our second major step will be securing a vehicle. Please pray that the Lord will give us wisdom as we search for the right one. We obviously need to find a vehicle within our budget, but because we will be driving out to remote villages, we also need a car that will be very reliable.

Our final prayer request for this upcoming month is for our entrance into the country. We have all the paperwork lined up, but you never know what will happen at Customs in a 3rd world country. Please pray that our entrance into the country has no issues.

For the furtherance of the Gospel, Matthew, Savannah, and Jedidiah Gardner



Sent out by Temple Baptist Church with the aid of BIMI



Photo of the Month



THIS IS A TYPICAL UGANDAN STRUCTURE. BECAUSE UGANDA HAS SO MANY TERMITES, MOST STRUCTURES ARE EITHER STEEL OR CONCRETE.